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Synopsis of Event:  
 
Attached is the flyer for this year’s National Night Out event. It will be held at 22 Straf-
ford St in Laconia on August 6th from 5-7PM. 
 
Also attached is a flyer for the Laconia Police Citizens Academy. This is program that 
meets one day a week for ten weeks. It is intended for anyone who wants to learn more 
about what the police and other organizations do for the community. We are now ac-
cepting applications for the 2019 class. 
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7/16/2019 

 
 
 
LACONIA POLICE  
WILL BE HOSTING  

 

 
“NATIONAL NIGHT OUT PARTY” 

 
22 STRAFFORD STREET 

TUESDAY 
 AUGUST 6th, 2019 

FROM 5:00 PM TILL 7:00 PM 
 

“National Night Out”  is community police partnership held on the 
first Tuesday of August each year. It aims to increase awareness 
about Police programs in communities, such as drug prevention and 
other anti crime efforts and is designed to help bring neighbors 
together.  Please join us with the Laconia Fire Department, Belknap 
Regional Special Operations, Belknap Regional Technical Accident 
Reconstruction, Laconia Police K9 Demo, Lakes Region Citizen 
Emergency Response Team, Stand Up for a Drug Free Laconia, and 
Circle K to include other community organizations.  Free hotdogs 
will be given out along with chips and drinks, only one per person 
while supplies last. This has always been a fun time for all in the 
past years.   
 
For more information please contact; Lt. Richard 
Simmons of the Laconia Police Department @ 524-5257 
ext. 335 for more information. 
 



 
Laconia Police Department 

 
CITIZEN POLICE ACADEMY 

 

 
 

 
• Have you ever wondered what it would be like to be a police officer? 
• Would you like to find out more about your police department? 
• Why not consider attending the Laconia Police Department’s Citizen Police Academy? 

 
The Laconia Police Department will again be hosting an annual Citizen Police Academy in order 
to afford its citizens the opportunity to experience our department in a fun and unique way.  The 
class will begin on Wednesday, September 11th and run through Wednesday, November 20th.  
The purpose of the academy is to increase understanding between the public and the department 
through education and interaction with police officers.  Attendees will be exposed to many 
different facets of law enforcement, including operational information, physical interaction, 
demonstrations, a patrol ride-along and field trip experiences to 911 and the County Jail.  This is 
a ten week program that will be held at the Laconia Police Department and will meet once a 
week from 6-9pm.  Applications are located at the Laconia Police Department, 126 New Salem 
Street, or may be downloaded and printed from our website at www.laconiapd.org.  Completed 
applications can be mailed or dropped off at Police Headquarters.   
 
 
 
 


